
 
SWISS UPDATE 
– 
NEW SWISS CHECK-IN LOCATION AT  
CHICAGO O’HARE INTERNATIONAL AIRPORT 
 

 

 
 
EFFECTIVE THURSDAY, AUGUST 20, 2009 
 

SWISS passengers will need to check-in on the north wing of Terminal 5 (instead of the 

south side) at Chicago’s O’Hare International Airport.  We thank you in advance for advising 

your clients of this change and welcome serving them prior to boarding.   

For more information about SWISS, click onto www.swiss.com.  

 

 

  

 


